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Parent Interviews 
These will take place on Wednesday 20th March from 3.30pm—6.20pm and Thursday 21st 
March from 5.30pm—8.20pm. Appointments will be available to book online from 4th March—
15th March. Details how to login and book your appointments have already been issued. 

Parent Council News: 
The next Parent Council meeting will be 
held on Thursday 28th March in school 
at 7pm. All parents are welcome to join 
us. 

Church Service 
Our Easter Church service will be 
held on Friday 29th March in 
Bearsden Cross Parish Church at 
11am. Please put this date in your 
diary and come along to celebrate 
with us! Comic Relief  

We will be celebrating Comic Relief 
on Friday 15th March with a non uni-
form day. Children can wear red that 
day.  There will be various activities 
organised that day. 

Classes for next session 
Please inform me in writing if your 
child will not be returning to Bears-
den Primary in August 2019. This will 
help me to finalise numbers for next 
session and begin to organise classes. 
Information by the end of March 
would be appreciated. 

Sports Day 
Dates have now been finalised for our Sports Day. This 
will take place at Thorn Park on Friday 17th May from 
9.30—12 noon. An alternative date of Friday 31st May 
has been arranged in case of poor weather.  

Ardmay information Evening 
There is an information evening 
for parents and pupils in P7 who 
are going to Ardmay this year. It 
is on Tuesday 26th March from 
6pm—7pm in the school hall. 

Pre-entrant programme 
Dates have now been finalised for our pre-entrant programme. This is for children due to 
start Primary 1 in August 2019. Arrangements are currently being made for blazer fittings 
and details will be sent home as soon as they are confirmed.  
Pupils will have the opportunity to visit the school on  the afternoon of Thursday 6th June 
from 1.30pm—2.30pm and Thursday 13th June from 11.00am—12noon. Further details will 
be sent directly to those pupils and parents involved. 
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Dates for your diary for March: 
Monday 4th March P2 Room 3 Assembly, 9.15am  
Tuesday 5th March P7 dental inspection 
Monday 11th March P2 Room 5 Assembly, 9.15am 
Wednesday 13th March  Euroquiz @ Bishopbriggs Academy 
Friday 15th March             Red Nose Day– Non Uniform 
Wednesday 20th March   Parents’ evening, 3.30pm-6.20pm 
Thursday 21st March Parents’ evening, 5.30pm– 8.20pm 
Thursday 21st March Odd Socks Day 
Tuesday 26th March P3 Open afternoon, 2.30pm—3pm 
Tuesday 26th March P7 Ardmay information evening 6pm-7pm 
Thursday 28th March Parent Council meeting ,7pm 
Friday 29th March   Easter Church service in Bearsden cross Church , 11am 
Friday 29th March  School stops at 2.30pm 
Monday 15th April  Pupils return to school  
 
 

Contact Information:  
Mrs Catriona Smith, Head Teacher 
Tel: 955 2254 
office@bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Website: www.bearsden.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
Twitter: @BearsdenPrimary 
Parent Council: bpsparentcouncil1@gmail.com 
After School Club : bpasc@aol.com, Tel: 942 0047 / Mobile: 07966388178 

Cycle trips and Class trips: 
Cycling Trips: Destinations for these trips will be decided on the day. 
12th March  P7 Room 17 
19th March  P6 Room 19 
26th March  P6 Room 20 
30th April  P5 Room 15 
8th May  P5 Room 14 
15th May  P7 Room 12 
 
Class Trips February:  
Tuesday 5th March—P3’s visit to Vikingar 
Wednesday 6th March—P1 visit to The Transport 
Museum 

Valentine’s Discos 
Thanks to the Events Committee 
and Miss Mullen who organised the 
recent discos for pupils. Finally, 
thank you to staff who attended the 
discos, without whom these events 
would not be possible. 

Gastric Upsets    
If your child is suffering 
from sickness or diarrhoea 
your child should remain 
absent until he / she has 
been free from symptoms for 
48 hours. This will help to pre-
vent the spread of infection.  

Dragon Chess League Congratulations to Maya and Jake from 
Primary 7 who competed in the East Dunbartonshire Dragon 
Chess League tournament at the Memorial Hall Bishopbriggs on 
Saturday 9th February and won the tournament.  Their trophy 
takes pride of place in our trophy cabinet. Thank you to Mr 
Prunty for running the chess club at lunchtime in 
school ,arranging their entry into the tournament and accompa-
nying them . 
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